
 
  
July 27, 2005 

  
Yesterday afternoon the LMDC received comments from the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency( EPA),  the New York State Department of Labor (DOL) and the New York State Department 
of Environmental Conservation (DEC), on the Revised Deconstruction Plan for 130 Liberty Street 
submitted on June 13, 2005.  The comments can be viewed at: 
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/Regulators_Comments_07-26-05.pdf  The LMDC 
will immediately begin reviewing the comments and will revise the Deconstruction Plan accordingly.  
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